
From: Chris France

Subject: FW: App. No NYM/2021/0200/FL JOHN SIMPSON
Date: 25 August 2021 09:31:44

 
 
From: John and Lynda Simpson  
Sent: 23 August 2021 12:54
To: Chris France 
Subject: App. No NYM/2021/0200/FL JOHN SIMPSON
 
Dear Mr France
 
It has come to our attention that the following comment was sent to you on the 9th May
2021 by Harwood Dale and Hackness Parish Council and you included the comment on
your Director of Planning's Recommendation under Consultations:
 
"Council observed that the foundation trenches seem to have already been dug."
 

We would like to have it noted that no work
has been made on the site and the foundation trenches have NOT been dug. Please can this
comment be removed.
 
Yours sincerely
 
John Simpson




